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Background 
 
On February 25, 2022, a new standard—Indigenous Cultural safety, Cultural Humility, and Anti-racism—
for BC’s 77,000 physicians, surgeons, nurses and midwives became a practice requirement. 
The standard was developed by the College of Physicians and Surgeons of BC and the BC College of 
Nurses and Midwives. It communicates the colleges’ zero tolerance for Indigenous-specific racism in 
B.C.’s health-
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